
Brothers these are the dates for the 4th Degree Exemplifications for this fraternal year.  The dates 

for the ceremony are, Augusta/Grovetown on 02/08/25, Albany on 04/26/2025, Savannah 

on 08/23/25.  So if you know of anyone that needs and want to take that next step let me know. 

by contacting Faithful Comptroller Karl Stevens at jfkassembly180@gmail.com.  The 

requirements are be a 3rd Degree, have a dark suit, fill out a form 4 and pay $90. 

 
JOHN F KENNEDY 

COUNCIL 5484 
WWW.KOFC5484.ORG 

December 2024 

GRAND KNIGHT: GLENN GAINES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

    Council Meetings are on the 
8th of January in St. Francis 
Hall at 7 pm 

 Holy Hour Every Friday at 6 
am MHT  

 

 

 

Tap here to add a caption 

Not able to make the meetings in person, no problem you can still take 

part through teleconference. Dial (605) 313-5804 then put in access 

number 6009411#. Hope you hear from you. 

Merry Christmas 

  

mailto:jfkassembly180@gmail.com


 

Remember to pray for our Seminarian and all 

Seminarians, Deacons, and Priest 

My name is Benjamin Aler, and I am happy to be a seminarian for the 

Diocese of Savannah! My home parish is Sacred Heart in Warner Robins. I 

just recently completed my studies in the II Pre-Theology program at St. 

Joseph's Seminary-College and now I am beginning my Theology program at 

Mount St. Mary’s Seminary in Emmitsburg, Maryland on the 9th of August. 

 

(Vocations Chairman: Dr. Thomas Kiernan  

Luke34525@comcast.net) 

 

 

Benjamin Aler 

 

Studying at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary 

in Emmitsburg, MD 

Pray for our brothers:  Fr. Michael Lubinsky, Glenn Gaines Dr. Brian Catto, Dr. Thomas Kiernan, 

Larry De Maria, William Myers III, Arthur McNitt, Thomas Garby, Richard Morava, Nigel Walters, 

Larry Gaudy and pray for the families of our brothers and departed brothers. 



         

On December 21 Our Worthy State Deputy TJ McCaustland came to present our council 

with the 4 Star Council Award, thank you to all that made this possible 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recognition 

Knight of the Month: Rev. Mr. Keith Liner 

 

Family of the Month: Tom Whitaker 

                          



Community Activities 

Director Kevin Newhall 

Helping Hands 

On December 21, serveral of us including Fr. Jake Almeter when to fellow parishoner 

Tom Whitaker house to cut and remove a recent fallen tree from Hurricane Helene. 

And yes that is Fr. Jake in that tree. 

  





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Annual Financial Obligations 

Brothers,  

 It is that time of year again when I send out your financial obligations for 

membership.  I have sent out Knight Alerts will be sent out on by the 15th of March.  

Remember you can send in payments by check or money order to the P.O. Box 1922, 

Augusta, GA 30903-1922 or you can pay online at https://k-of-c-council-5484.square.site/. Or 

you can make other arrangements by contacting me at theboss02eng@gmail.com or 

706-564-2770. 

Vivat Jesus, 

Karl Stevens FDD,PGK,PFN 

Financial Secretary 
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Your Local Field Agent 

Antares Viens 

 Phone: (907) 414-9072     Email: antares.viens@kofc.org 
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